
Dear Editor,  

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to submit a revised draft of manuscript titled 

“COVID19 Infection in a Kidney Transplant Recipient: Special Emphasis on Pharmacokinetic 

Interactions” to The World Journal of Transplantation.  

We appreciate the time and effort that you and the reviewers have dedicated to providing your 

valuable feedback on this manuscript.  

We are grateful to the reviewers for their insightful comments on this paper, with their 

comments our manuscript has become more interesting and clear. We have been able to 

incorporate the suggested changes provided by the reviewers. The revised manuscript has been 

uploaded to the article submission system.  

1- Additional clarifications and details about the patient`s initial clinical presentation has 

been provided.  

2- All spelling and grammatical errors pointed out by the reviewers have been corrected 

and fluency of the language has been checked.  

Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

Sanem Guler Cimen 


